
NOTICE TO COMMON SHAREHOLDERS 
 
 

Please be informed that the following stockholder decided to sell her corresponding 
shares in Asia Pacific Medical Center-Iloilo., Inc. (Formerly: Allied Care Experts (ACE) 
Medical Center-Iloilo, Inc.) 

 

1. SHERLYN MAE C. ALMERIA- 10 Common Shares at  PhP400,000 per 
block of shares 

 
To date, the Corporation has no unrestricted retained earnings hence it is prevented by 

law to acquire the said shares. The period for the holders of the founder shares to acquire 

the shares had also lapsed. Pursuant to the AOI, the common shareholders shall now 

have the right to acquire the said shares to the extent of their previous subscriptions. 

Please inform the undersigned  Asst. Corporate Secretary if you are interested to acquire 

the said shares within thirty (30) days from publication of this notice on August 27, 2024. 

Failure to notify the Asst. Corporate Secretary within the prescribed period shall be 

deemed a waiver of your right to acquire the said shares. 

Thank you very much.  

 

 

SGD. LUSYL M. GOMEZ M.D 
Asst. Corporate Secretary 


